

Local Knowledge for Global Business

## GRATA International is closely monitoring the developing COVID-19 situation.

Due to the current situation with COVID-19, GRATA International is imposing temporary restrictions on overseas business trips for our staff and asking that they work from home.

Our priority is to ensure the good health, safety and well-being of our employees, clients and business partners. We will strive to continue to provide the full range of required support to all our clients in all the areas we specialise in.

Our flexible HR policy enables our employees to work remotely. These temporary measures will remain in force until the situation with the virus stabilizes. During this period, GRATA International will ensure all our clients and business partners are able to use convenient and securely protected online communication and meeting services. We will ensure that our delivery of high quality legal services to all of our clients continues uninterrupted. Our website (www.gratanet.com) provides up-to-date information relating to the firm's activities, including contact details in all jurisdictions. You can contact the relevant specialists regarding any issues.

Please feel free to contact us at info@gratanet.com should you require any additional information.

